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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in 
regional NSW. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a 
world-class public education. 

Project overview  

We are upgrading Hastings Secondary College to support the student community. The 
upgrade will enhance educational delivery at the Port Macquarie and Westport campuses, 
streamline and strengthen transition and pathway options for students and their community, 
and provide the latest modern classrooms. 

All upgrade works at the Westport campus have been completed along with the new multi-
sport facility, delivered in partnership with the PCYC, at the Port Macquarie Campus. Work is 
continuing on the upgrade at the Port Macquarie campus.  

Progress summary – Port Macquarie campus 

Work on building T has recently been completed, and the building has been handed over to 
the school to prepare for use for day one term one 2025. 

Works are continuing on buildings B and L in preparation for completion in mid-2025. Internal 
framing and electrical rough-in in Building B, and underground services in Building L have 
been completed.  

External framing and sheeting works are starting on Building L, as well as a concrete pour for 
Building L bathrooms. Completion of the upgrade works to buildings B and L are likely to be in 
mid-2025.   

 

 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/


 
Rebuilding Public Education           NSW Department of Education 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Progress photos  

 

Keeping you informed 

The site will be closed between Saturday 21 December and Sunday 5 January. Construction 
will restart from Monday 6 January 2025. All work will be undertaken within our approved 
construction hours of 7 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 4 pm on Saturdays. 

School Infrastructure will be closed from 5 pm Friday 20 December 2024 to 9 am Monday 6 
January 2025, inclusive. During this time, if there is an urgent issue, please contact the site 
manager listed on the construction site entry. In an emergency, please call 
triple zero (000) 

For more information, visit the project website at edu.nsw.link/HastingsSC or 
using this QR code contact us on the details below.

 

 

Building T with landscaping now completed  
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